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To: Marcia Moermond
Subject: RE: 1941 University STAR $ Question
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Hi Marcia,
 
The STAR Tracking # for this one 22-303. The PM is Annie Byrne.
 
The organization has requested $22,500 of the $65k STAR award. The contract runs through April
30, 2024. Looks like they are on track.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Happy Monday!!
~ Beth
 

From: Marcia Moermond <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 12:03 PM
To: Beth Ulrich <beth.ulrich@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1941 University STAR $ Question
 
Hi Beth! This is the project I’m looking for the ED contact on, or if they are in “good standing” with
draw downs on the grant, etc. Thank you! -Marcia
 
 

Marcia Moermond
Sr. Policy Analyst & Legislative Hearing Officer
Pronouns: she/her
Saint Paul City Council
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